| strongly support bill H 7382. This bill reduces the current limitations on renting and provides badly
needed housing for URI students as has been done for decades.

We have a family beach house which we rent to these students and | also rented housing in
Narraganset when | attended school there. Renting to these students allows us to continue to enjoy the
house in the summer while being able to keep it for the enjoyment of the next generations of our family.
Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,
Ann Barrett



